WEDGEWOODCL.CA

COMMUNITY LEAGUE UPDATE -

COURTS OPENING
SOON !

With the Spring weather approaching
we are looking forward to opening the
courts for the 2024 season. Be sure to
register for courts access on the
website. Hours of operation will also be
posted.

GARAGE SALE

SAVE THE DATE
SAT. JUNE 1
8§ AM -4 PM

MARCH 2024
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CASINO VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED - MAY 24/25

40 volunteers are required to staff the two days

and there are a variety of positions to fill at
Starlight Casino in West Edmonton Mall on
May 24 and 25. No prior knowledge is required
as you will be taught everything during your
shift. This event is the only fundraiser that
your Community League supports and
typically raises close to $80K. We recognize it
is prime vacation season. However, we are
hoping that you or a family member can sign up
for a shift. You must be 18 years of age or older
to work the Casino.

Please email wedgewoodcl@gmail.com if you

can assist. A complete list of shifts and positions
are now posted on the website.



